28 May 2021

Karen Harragon
Director, Social and Infrastructure Assessments
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment

via email: karen.harragon@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Ms Harragon,

Roseville College Sport and Wellbeing Centre (SSD 9912)
Request for Information

| refer to the above application and your engagement with the Independent Planning
Commission (Commission) at the electronic Public Meeting held on Thursday 27 May 2021.

Further to the Public Meeting, the Commission requests the Department of Planning, Industry
and Environment (DPIE) provide the following information:

Acoustic barrier:

a) Description of the proposed acoustic barrier located along the perimeter of the rooftop
sports courts, including proposed materials.

b) Confirm if the proposed acoustic barrier has been considered from a heritage
perspective.

Please ensure that the information listed above, is provided by Wednesday, 2 June 2021.

If you require any clarification in relation to the above, or wish to discuss further, please
contact Ms Jane Anderson, jane.anderson@ipcn.nsw.gov.au or (02) 9383 2100.

Yours sincerely,
Stephen BarryQ

Planning Director
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